
From: Han, James
To: Hill, Shannon; Mullane, Michelle
Cc: Tu, John; Keyon, David; Downtown West Project
Subject: RE: Google Draft EIR Review
Date: Thursday, November 12, 2020 1:51:06 PM

Thank you.
 
James Han
Planner |
Planning Division | PBCE 
City of San José
| 200 East Santa Clara Street  
Email:
james.han@sanjoseca.gov |
Phone: (408)-535-7843
For More Information Please Visit:
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning
 
San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.
I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction. 
I will monitor email during this time. 
 

From: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 12:05 PM
To: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>; Mullane, Michelle <Michelle.Mullane@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>; Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Downtown
West Project <downtownwest@esassoc.com>
Subject: FW: Google Draft EIR Review
 
Hi Michelle,
 
Thanks for your comments on the Infrastructure Plan! However, I’m only the PM for the EIR. All
comments on the applicant’s resubmittal should be sent to James Han, so I’m forwarding your
attachment to him
.
 
Also, just a friendly reminder that correspondence regarding the project and CEQA process are part
of the public administrative record, pursuant to the applicant’s desire to continue complying with AB
900 requirements. You may have bcc’d
the Downtown West email address, but I have included it in
the cc line for your reference. We all need to send our correspondence and documents (as
applicable) to the Downtown West email address on a daily basis.
 
Thanks!
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José
|
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
 

From: Mullane, Michelle 
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 11:06 AM
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To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Google Draft EIR Review
 
Hi Shannon,
 
Please see the attached IWM comments memo for the updated Downtown West
Development Project EIR.
 
Thank you!
 

Michelle Mullane

Environmental Services Specialist

City of San José | Environmental Services Department

200 E. Santa Clara Street | 10th Floor Tower | San José, CA 95113

Office:  408-975-4492
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